
 

Ravensworth CE Primary 

School Newsletter  
Friday 1st July 2016 

Dear all, 
The last two weeks have been full of hustle and bustle with lots going on as usual.  With three 

more busy and exciting weeks to come! Followed by a well-earned rest for everyone. 

 

Class 1 & 2  
We are extremely grateful to Mr & Mrs Hoskyns Abrahall for allowing us to visit their beautiful 

grounds last Thursday morning, 23rd June, the weather was beautiful.  The children and staff had 

a wonderful morning identifying plants and animals, followed by an adventurous shady, 
woodland walk back to the bus.  

 

Teddy Bear’s Picnic 

The Teddy Bear’s Picnic was held on Tuesday.  The children and their teddies had a lovely lunch 

outside sitting in the sunshine, we were very fortunate that the rain stayed away until the end of 

lunchtime.  We were all very entertained by Brenda our cook, who served the picnic lunch 

dressed in a teddy bear onesie! (see photograph below) 

 

 
 

Y6 Leavers’ Service 

The Y6 children attended the Leaver’s Service at Ripon Cathedral on Wednesday, they 

then had a great afternoon celebrating their hard work in Y6 at Lightwater Valley, with the 

Year 6 pupils from Barton School.  I’m told despite the constant rain they still had fun!!  

 

 
 



                                   
 
 

 

 

Thorp Perrow 

There has been a change to the date of this whole school visit, it will now take place on 

Wednesday 20th July.  A letter and Parental Consent Form will follow next week. 

 

Family BBQ 

The school friends are holding the Family BBQ on Friday 15th July commencing 5pm, leaflets 

were issued to all parents this week.  Please get in touch if you are able to volunteer to help 

on the stalls.  The children will be able to come to school in non-uniform day on Friday 8th 

July.  May we request that in return and to show your support for this event, that your child 

brings in a bar of chocolate or a jar filled with sweets for the tombola stall.  

 

‘Drop in Evening’ 

The school will be open for the children to show you around their classroom and some of 

their work on Tuesday 12th July.   The informal session will run from 3:15pm – 4pm, all 

welcome, no appointment required. 

 

The Great British Weather! 

We are having very changeable weather at the moment.  Please could you ensure that 

your child brings a coat/waterproof with them each day. 

 

Sainsbury’s Vouchers 

We need to count up our vouchers, if you or any of your family do have any please could 

you send them in to  school by the middle of next week.  Thank you. 

 

Dates for the Diary: 

Archery Club – 3:15-4:15pm      6th  & 13th July 

Tennis Club 3:15pm- 4:15pm              7th July – Final session 

Bikeability for Year 6 all day   7th July 

Non uniform day         8th July  

Year 6 Activity Day, Richmond School  11th July 9.30am 

Drop in Parent’s Evening    12th July 3:15-4pm  

Y6 at Richmond – Transition Visit all day 13th July  

‘Move up morning’  Reception to Year 5 13th July 

Sports Day      14th July (races begin at 1pm) 

Miss Crisp returns from maternity leave  18th July 

Talent Show Class 2 & 3    18th July from 5pm – all welcome 

Messy Church 3:15pm – 5pm     19th July 

Y6 Leavers assembly     22nd July 11.00am 

School finishes for the Summer   22nd July 1pm    

   

Thank you for your continued support 

L Graham 

Laura Graham 


